
 HEADCORN HEADLINES: Friday 10th December 2021  
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
I can’t quite believe that we only have one remaining week left of this term! We are looking 
forward to our Christmas week and all the festivities it holds. 

 
Please remember that PE Uniform is not required next week so your children need to wear their normal school 
uniform. On Wednesday your child can wear a Christmas Jumper or T-shirt with their uniform adorned with 
Christmas accessories for our Christmas Lunch Day and on Friday they can wear their party clothes! Please 
ensure that they are in suitable footwear on the last day of term as, weather permitting, they still will be playing 
outside. 
 
I want to say a BIG THANK YOU to Mr and Mrs Stradling for donating their wooden 
playhouse to our Reception classes. Fun and games were had as the team walked it along 
the roads to EYFS gate! It is now proudly in place in our outdoor area being enjoyed by 
Cheetah and Leopard classes. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. I will be celebrating Teddy’s 6 month birthday 

tomorrow! Little does he know that this involves a Birthday Bath as one of his gifts 😉 
 
Miss Symonds 
 

Bid for Christmas Number 1 
Five Acre Wood Special School in Maidstone would like to share their 
wonderful news!  A few weeks ago 25 of our fabulous students went off to 
Deevu recording studio, and along with our lovely friend Jack Rose, they 
recorded “Hall of Fame” originally released by The Script.  A few days later, 
Deevu came to our school and made a video to go with the song involving a 
lot more of our students. 
 
Our single is due to be released on Friday 17th December and we would 
really appreciate your help to get our students to that coveted Christmas 
Number One spot!  I have included the links below – if you like what you 
hear we would be very grateful of your support.   
 
https://itunes.apple.com/album/hall-of-fame-feat-jack-rose-single/1599136951?&app=itunes 
https://bfan.link/hall-of-fame-1 
 
Wishing you a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
 

PTFA Update: 
Volunteers Needed! 
We require a few more helpers to deliver our 2022 Calendars in Headcorn/surrounding villages over 
the Holidays, it’s a great way for burn off those extra calories. Please email info@headcornschoolptfa.org.uk. 
Thanks to those who have already volunteered, Lizell will be distributing bundles next week.  
 
As Christmas shopping is well underway, please remember to use easyfundraising. Purchasing through this 
website you can still access all of the shops you want to - get all of the deals you want to AND we get a little % 
paid to us! It is so easy supports websites like booking.com and John Lewis.  
Check it out to see what we are talking about: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/headcornschool/ 
Please also register to use Amazon Smile for all your Amazon purchases - every time you shop we get some 
pennies! - go to smile.amazon.co.uk and search Headcorn School Parents' Teachers' And Friends' Association and 
add us as your charity - it's that simple. 
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